St. Francis



Remsen Street Brooklyn, N.Y. - 11201

College

Office of the President

June 9, 1973

Dear Graduate:

I wish to congratulate this year's Franciscan for its choice of theme and at the same time express my gratitude for being permitted use of this page to share the following thoughts.

I recall that the members of the class of 1973 and I began as freshmen in 1969. Together we have experienced four years which the Yearbook Committee suitably describes as "The Good and The Bad". Certainly we have seen many examples of both; we have witnessed problems, solutions, many triumphs, as well as world-wide sadness over a number of catastrophes. One might even lose hope.

Yet, as graduation approaches, I remain confident. While aware that certain occupational and economic indices are discouraging, I have great trust that the 1973 graduates are equal to the challenges of the 70's and are in fact, prepared for them.

I am also confident that Almighty God will continue to care for St. Francis College and her 1973 graduates as well as all her graduates and undergraduates. Of this I am sure.

As President of the College, authorized to speak for all the divisions of our academic family, I offer to every 1973 graduate heartfelt congratulations.

Sincerely.

Bro.) Donald Sullivan, O.S.F.

President

